
Announcements: 

 

Back to School Online Forms:  

Broward County Public School students are required to complete all Back to 

School Forms by Tuesday, August 25th.  This information is safe and secure and 

will be used update our database and facilitate any home-school 

communications.   

Please visit www.browardschools.com/bts to access these forms.  When all forms 

have been completed, you will receive a confirmation page.  Please submit this 

confirmation page to cypressbayhs@browardschools.com  

Textbook Information:  

Textbook pickup for new students or students who were not able to pick up any 

textbook can do so on August 26th and August 27th from 3-6PM.  Students will 

park in the student lot and proceed to the auditorium during their scheduled 

appointment. Please sign up for a scheduled textbook pick up time on our 

school website.   

Please see available times below:  

• AUGUST 26th 5-6PM    LIMITED AVAILABILITY 

• AUGUST 27th  3-4PM   LIMITED AVAILABILITY 

• AUGUST 27th  4-5PM   LIMITED AVAILABILITY 

• AUGUST 27th  5-6PM   LIMITED AVAILABILITY 

 

Starting August 31st, we will begin processing textbook exchanges due to 

schedule changes or textbooks received in error.  New dates will continue to be 

added as reservation slots are filled.   

• AUGUST 31st 3-4PM 

• AUGUST 31st 4-5PM 

• AUGUST 31st 5-6PM 

• SEPTEMBER 1st 3-4PM 

• SEPTEMBER 1st 4-5PM 

• SEPTEMBER 1st 5-6PM 

 

To reduce the number of students on campus, students must abide by this 

schedule.  Additionally, please follow all Centers for Disease Control (CDC) 

guidelines while on campus by physical distancing by six feet and wearing a 

mask when interacting with staff.   

http://www.browardschools.com/bts
mailto:cypressbayhs@browardschools.com
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeE3XfFGUsnJ_lbB1lv8g9EETMSxdxODaa1DNmdLH6-EK_wcQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfKL3a548ij3ppXJmnUnsqEq0UiDA_I4FjW4-tdShnIjP-P0w/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeusSkFcF_Wwurwm-l-OqnA6C3Nrum5-oJpBxpAZBeh5kU0qQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSch2t27-GZoocJs_w2eFMPpNsZaFD6-YEV9ro55s_U1jfzJVQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdthzO_--ukZih7YH-RonLWyTaa9iF8Byw4hMktV9kf-0yBeQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSenuFFbreZmuftfyu49UXRWo6nEBmrI07PmVU58APLiqn96Wg/viewform?usp=sf_link
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSckesZxzkHuhCAmpcqg4VqHlbNhf4gLsliZmJnwHnCoov9iqQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSelX6pG5aKmzASV6pK-co75dmdc-WGFeLevVtYI6AsndFwudQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

 

Need Tech Support?  

As of Monday, August 24th, District micro-techs will be available to support all 

our Broward County Public School students with technical difficulties.  They will 

be available from Monday through Friday, from 8:00 am – 4:00 pm.    

 

  

 

 

Cypress Bay UNICEF membership is open NOW. Our UNICEF club is the #1 in the nation 

and we have raised and donated over $350,000. You can go to, 

https://cypressbayunicef.wixsite.com/cbhs for more information. 

https://cypressbayunicef.wixsite.com/cbhs

